
Mr. and Mrs. Josep Chorbajian 
214-33 28th Avenue 
Bayside, New York 11360 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. horbajian: 

April 20, 1977 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of 
$20.00, which you kindly gave to St. Vartan Armenian 
Cathedral for the -aster offering. 

Receipt umber 26440 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 
me 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


